
*Autumn phonics focus- sets of sounds sent out each week that are 
covered in class to support writing formation and recognition. 

*Pick and mix style homework set for reception children at the start of 
each half term based on the class theme. 

*Very practical activities 

*Parents to sign off once completed 

*Handed out on Friday and returned to school on Wednesday



*All about me pack

* Children can come dressed up or in their favourite clothes to 
show their interests. This then helps us learning about the 
children's likes and supports planning and teaching. 



*Snack Time- Rolling snack/fruit offered throughout 
the day as well as specific calm snack story time.  

*PE- Reception children will need a full PE kit. Nursery 
children will need a change of footwear, PE kit 
optional. 

*Belongings:

Pegs- All children 

Trays- Reception children

Boxes for planners/reading books. 



*Label all items of clothes/ belongings.

*Focus on getting dressed and undressed by themselves. 

*Using the toilet confidently.

*Zipping up coats/ putting on shoes.

*Recognising their first and last name (helps them to find pegs etc).

*Encouraged to hold a pencil using the correct pencil grip.

*Recognising letters in their name and more if able to do so, numbers 

and shapes/ colours when out and about.

*Writing their first name 

*Communication and Language- sharing books, talking about their ideas, 

pronunciation of words. 

*Sharing and turn taking with friends and siblings. 





Prime- Communication and Language

Speaking, listening, understanding 



Prime- Physical Development 

Fine and gross motor skills

Prime- Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 

Making relationships, managing feelings, 
self-confidence



Specific- Expressive Arts and Design

Being imaginative, exploring using 
media and materials 



Specific- Understanding the World

People and communities, the world, 
technology



Specific- Literacy 

Reading, Writing 



Specific- Mathematics

Number, Shape, Space and Measure 



We look forward to seeing you in 

September!


